
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
NORTHWEST CLEAN AIR AGENCY 

CHANGE TO MODE OF APRIL 8, 2020 RULE MAKING HEARING 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that Northwest Clean Air Agency (NWCAA) is changing the mode 
for the proposed rule making hearing on April 8, 2020 at 10am.  The hearing was originally to be 
held in-person at the NWCAA Office.  Due to coronavirus restrictions, we will now conduct this 
hearing on the same date and time but via a telephone conference call at (224) 501-3412 
(access code: 439-623-397).   

This hearing is to provide an opportunity for oral comment to be received by the NWCAA 
regarding the proposed amendments to the Regulation of the Northwest Clean Air Agency 
published in the Washington State Register on March 18, 2020 (WSR 20-05-092).  The 
proposed rule changes are administrative and routine in nature.  The two objectives are to 
update to the effective date of the rules that we adopt by reference in the regulation and to 
delete the definitions in Section 580 that have already been rolled into the main definition list in 
Section 200.   

The public comment period ends on April 8, 2020 at 11am.  Submit written comments via 
regular mail (NWCAA, 1600 S 2nd St, Mount Vernon, WA 98273), via email 
(info@nwcleanairwa.gov), and by fax ((360) 428-1620).  For additional information, see our 
website at www.nwcleanairwa.gov or call (360) 428-1617.   

This hearing is being held in accordance with the State of Washington Administrative Procedure 
Act (ch 34.05 RCW) and Washington State Governor Proclamation 20-28 (March 24, 2020). 
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